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Hello Tammy, good morning!

We are so grateful that we were again approved for a TDC Grant of $5,000! Our Marketing
Team has increased the marketing budget this year, and we are doing even more out-of-county
marketing for Art in the Park. We have also discovered that our Park fees will no longer be
waived. Adding those expenses at this time would require us to cut our marketing budget,
something we are hoping you can help us avoid. Would you consider increasing our grant by
another $3,000?

Thank you for the consideration and for your continued support of the Arts Council!
With gratitude,

Allisa Babor « Hernando County Fine Arts Council Chair
Learn more about the Arts Council! www.hernandoarts.org

Stay in contact via email: allisa@hernandoarts.org
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